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March 21, 2012

Mayor Rick Goldring

City of Burlington
426 Brant Street, PO Box 5013
Burlington, ON L7R 3Z6

Dear Mayor Goldring:

On behalf of the Niagara Escarpment Commission (NEC), ! am very pleased to inform you that
you that the City of Burlington, along with project partner Trout Unlimited Canada, is the
recipient of a Niagara Escarpment Achievement Award for the Rehablhtatlon of Bronte
Creek at Lowville Park.

The Niagara Escarpment Commission reviewed the submission of the Bronte Creek
rehabilitation project as a candidate for this award at our Maich meeting. Commissioners and
staff were impressed with stewardship efforts made to enhance this coldwater ecosystem for
Brook Trout and Atlantic Salmon, and the application of knowledge, skills and follow-through
to bring the project to successful completion. You will find the candidate form that was
considered by the Commission enclosed with this correspondence.

We propose the following'inscri'ption on the award certificate:

City of BUrIing'ton
Rehabilitation of Bronte Creek

Should you have any suggestions to the inscription, please contact Linda Laflamme by April
- 12, 2012 at linda.laflamme@ontario.ca or at (905) 877-6312,

Once the certificate wording has been confirmed, Karen Carruthers, the NEC's :
Communications Officer, will be in touch with you to discuss the presentation of your award.
Award recipients are publicly. recognized for receiving this award in local news media with
online and printed materials,

We quI provide further information to Burlington’s communications department for ‘
additional circulation. If you have any privacy concerns, please contact us. S
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Mayor Goldring, we congratulate you again on the City of Burlington’s contribution to this
~wonderful community project that has enhanced biodiversity through a healthier creek
habitat in the Niagara Escarpment Plan Area. s

Sincerely,

Don Scott, Chair
Niagara Escarpment Commission
. ¢
C. Teresa Giangregorio, Engineering Department
Allan Elgar, Niagara Escarpment Commissioner, Halton Region



